SUMMARY REPORT
FROM THE HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES COMMITTEE

Charleston, SC

September 15, 2014

The Highly Migratory Species (HMS) Committee met September 15, 2014 and received a
presentation by LeAnn Hogan of the NOAA, NMFS HMS Section on recent amendments
developed or being developed by NMFS HMS. Additionally, the committee had a discussion
regarding shark interactions with South Atlantic fisheries, particularly the king mackerel, cobia,
and amberjack commercial fisheries and recreational hook and line fisheries.

The Committee did not make any motions.
MOTION: COUNCIL FORWARD HMS COMMENTS TO NMFS HMS.

MOTION APPROVED BY COUNCIL



